
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Londonderry Street Naming system Task Force held a public workshop meeting on September 7, 2010 
in the Moose Hill conference room of the Londonderry Town Hall.  The meeting began at 7:00 P.M. 
 
Present:  Task Force Members: Karen Marchant, Jim Bilodeau, John Vogl and Cindy McCann 
 
Property owners 
Present:  Jean James Lane 3C Lot 42 Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Lisa Bilodeau Lane 3A Lot 113 Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Herve Bilodeau Lane 3A Lot 111 Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Susan Bilodeau Lane 3A Lot 111  Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Beverly Bradley Lane 4 Lot 76 Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Kathleen Chambers Lane 4 Lot 18  Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Paul MacDonald 192 By-Pass 28 Derry, NH 03038 (Park Owner Representative) 
  Shelly Beers Lane 3C Lot 98 Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park, Londonderry 
  Maritza Ruell Lane 4 Lot 58 Derry, 192 By-pass 28 #216 
  
Meeting opened at 7:00 P.M. 
 
 
Jim Bilodeau gives presentation to property owners of the reasons why name and numbering changes are 
needed.   
 
Handouts were given with the suggested names of Cobalt, Copper, Gold, Nickel, Onyx, Platinum, Quartz, 
Ruby, Sapphire, Silica, Tin and Zinc. 
 
Suggested suffixes of Dale, Knoll, Pass, Passage or Place. 
 
Addition handouts with answers to frequently asked questions, 911 guidelines for street renaming and a 
synopsis of the December 2, 2002 ruling involving Swanzey  N.H. 
 
Many residents were concerned about additional confusion that could result in delays to their mail delivery. 
Residents advised that delivery to their park assigned mailboxes is already an existing issue.   
 
It was explained that the park assigned mailboxes were the responsibility of the Park Management, but 
It was anticipated that the mailboxes would be given new labels with whatever new names were ultimately 
decided upon.  The address of 192 By-Pass 28 would be eliminated for park residents. 
 
Most residents present at the meeting did not like the suggested names or theme.  Residents requested that 
The names be changed to something as simple as possible.   
 
Kathleen Chambers suggested that color be the theme instead of minerals.   
 
The Task Force advised that the suggestion would be taken into consideration. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:30 P.M. 
 
 

FINAL 
 

STREET NAMING TASK FORCE  
MEETING MINUTES 

September 7, 2010 



 
 
 
 
Next Meeting: 
 
 
A business meeting is scheduled for September 8, 2010 at 9:30 A.M. in the Sunnycrest Conference Room. 
of the Town Hall to consider property owner suggested changes for Whispering Pines Mobile Home Park. 
 
 
Minutes by C. McCann 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 




